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Lion Lake Picnic Area Has Seasonal Closures 
 
 

North Lion Lake Picnic Area on the Hungry Horse District of the Flathead National Forest 
will close for the season on Wednesday, November 1.   The South Lion Lake Picnic Area will 
remain open, but there will be no trash pickup or outhouse maintenance.  Forest visitors will 
need to pack their garbage out.   
 
 

Anyone planning a fall camping, hiking, biking or other recreational outing on the forest is 

encouraged to contact a local Forest Service Office for information on seasonal services and 

access.  Forest users are also reminded that fall hunting season is underway and to anticipate 

hunting activity across the forest.  All forest users are encouraged to wear hunter orange or 

other brightly colored clothing when recreating on the forest this fall.  
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